
P. 0. BOX 340 
G R E E N V I L L E ,  K E N T U C K Y  42345 

April 4, 2012 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMlWlSSlON 

The Muhlenberg County Water District would like to accept the staff's recommendation on the Case NO. 
2012-00009 to be submitted. This matter may be submitted for decision based upon the existing record 
without hearing. 

Since relv, 

Ronda Hearld 
Office Manager 


